
 
 

  
 

 
Are you interested in conducting a prescribed burn on your ranch? 
 
 
Getting a burn plan is the first step! The Central Coast Prescribed Burn Association (CCPBA) 
has funding, through a CAL FIRE grant, to write 5 prescribed burn plans. Here are the details: 
 

• These 5 burn plans are designated for private ranchers in San Benito, Monterey, and 
Santa Cruz counties 

• There is no cost to landowner for the burn plan 
• Burns plans can be written for 10 to 1,000-acre 

burns units 
• No CEQA or other environmental compliance is 

required to get the burn plans  
• The CCPBA will work with the landowner to 

secure additional funds to implement the burn 
itself 

• For more information contact Jared Childress at 
childress.ember@gmail.com or  
510-499-1496 

• If you are interested in a burn plan please contact Jared by February 20, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
The Central Coast Prescribed Burn Association is led by UC Cooperative Extension San Benito County and 
the Resource Conservation District of Monterey County, and was developed in 2021 through a CAL FIRE 
Fire Prevention Grant. 
 
It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in discrimination against or harassment of 
any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at http://ucanr.edu/sites/anrstaff/files/215244.pdf ) Inquiries 
regarding ANR’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to John I. Sims, Affirmative Action Compliance Officer/Title IX Officer, University of California, 
Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 750- 1397. 


